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From: Charny Carny [charnycarnycds@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, 6 July 2015 4:25 PM
To: Terrplan
Subject: Reference: DV351/DA85

To Whom it may concern, 

During my time coordinating the Charny Carny, I have had the privilege of getting to know about the 
proposed West Belconnen development over the past 4 years and, most importantly, I have enjoyed the 
close and positive relationship we have developed with the key members of the project team. The senior 
management of Riverview Group have been an invaluable support to the existing West Belconnen 
community and indeed, to the Charny Carny.  We are very impressed by Riverview Group’s ongoing 
commitment to support the existing West Belconnen community, and by their plans for the new 
development. The Charny Carny committee feel this will be an opportunity for positive growth for this close 
knit community, as well as for the residents of the new suburbs.  We were delighted the Riverview Group 
accepted our invitation to hold a community display at the most recent Charny Carny in March 2015 and we 
were thrilled to present the Riverview Group with the 'Charny Legend' award for 2015. We look forward to 
our future working with this incredible team. 

The Charny Carny relies on support from local organisations and key community members to thrive. We are 
extremely grateful for the involvement and future commitment from David Maxwell and his team at 
Riverview Group, as their support has proven hugely beneficial for local schools and Scouts and through 
these, for families. In turn the Charny Carny committee and myself personally offer support for the 
proposed development and anticipate extraordinary benefits to the community socially, with regard to 
services, for businesses and more. I'm excited for the future of West Belconnen and proud to be a member 
of this community. 

If you require any further information, please don't hesitate to contact me via email or on 0416150804. 

Kindest regards, 

Leni Cleaves 
Charny Carny Joint Coordinator 
West Belconnen Business Directory Coordinator 
charnycarnycds@gmail.com 
0416150804 




